
From: Barry Tulip  
Sent: 08 May 2023 12:50 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref no. 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Camden Planning department 
 
I have been a resident of the Camden Town area for over 10 years. 
 
I am writing to you to strongly object to the plans for the Camden Market 
Ferris Wheel. 
 
The area is already overly saturated with tourism, the local community is 
consistently being forgotten. The plans to erect a ferris wheel will only 
exacerbate the problems the local community face.  
 
Human traffic to the area will increase, leading to even more congestion and 
pollution. Access for local residents to public transport will become even more 
difficult. Crime rates will no doubt rise due to the influx of people.  
 
The area desperately needs investment to improve the quality of life for 
residents and the quality of the experience for tourists. The wheel will do the 
opposite of achieving these goals. It will turn the area into a theme park. The 
character and heritage of the area should be preserved and nurtured, not 
destroyed and manipulated into becoming a theme park. 
 
I hope my point of view will be heard and listened to.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Barry Tulip 
 
Flat 3, 48 Kentish Town road.    
 


